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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 33rd SESSION -14 May 2019
Review of Ethiopia
Thank you, Madam Vice-President.

Israel warmly welcomes the delegation of Ethiopia to the UPR, and takes note of the inclusive consultation process in preparation of its national report.
We commend Ethiopia for the many efforts undertaken since its last UPR, such as the adoption of multiple National Strategies and Policies, including on Reproductive Health, Micro and Small Enterprises, Women’s Development and Change, Gender Equality and Girls Education, and Sustainable Intervention for Green Cities. We also take note of the ongoing review processes of educational curricula, and the lifting of limitations to rights of persons with disabilities. We encourage Ethiopia to continue its work in this regard.
Looking forward, Israel would like to recommend Ethiopia the following:
1. Continue the efforts to improve access to education for persons with disabilities, in particular children.


2. Complete and fully implement the policies, strategies and plans aiming to end the practices of Female Genital Mutilation and child marriage.

3. Ensure concrete measures of support for victims of human trafficking, including the provision of shelter, health services and financial aid.
Israel would like to take this opportunity to wish Ethiopia every success in its UPR.
I thank you.    
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